PETER BASS

795 CONGRESS STREET
PORTLAND, ME 04102
207-772-6005

pbass@maine.rr.com

2/27/14

Dear Neighbor,

I want to fill you in on some of the specifics and timing of the beginning of constructlon
for our project. Our current plan is to mobilize on site and begin construction on the 7™
of April. It may take as much as the first week to get organized, deal with utilities and
other site issues. The first major work that we will do is the demolition of the existing
building. I suspect that this will begin on or around the 14™. The demo of the wood
framed building should take about 2 days with some more time dedicated to some
alterations of the existing foundation. I will be able to be more specific as the time gets
nearer. This work will be closely monitored by my general contractor, Wright-Ryan
Construction, and myself to be sure there is no impact on neighboring properties. I am
always available to answer questions. Feel free to contact me.
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